
 

 

ACC1/20-017 
 
March 27, 2020 
 
Subject:             Postponement of Public Holidays during Songkarn Festival 
To:  The President 
  The Stock Exchange of Thailand 
Refer to  Letter no. HRM2-025-10, dated 26 November 2019, regarding the Company's Holidays of  

Qualitech Public Company Limited for the Year 2020  
 
Qualitech Public Company Limited (“The Company”) would like to inform the postponement of the 
company’s public holidays during the Songkarn Festival on 13 – 15 April 2020 in accordance with the 
Cabinet’s resolution on 17 March 2020 regarding the situation of the epidemic Coronavirus disease 2019 
(COVID-19). In this regard, the company will consider and inform the holidays for such the postponed 
public holidays later.  
 
Please be informed accordingly. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
(Mr.Domdej Sripinproach) 
Managing Director  
 
  
  
 
 


